
From: Elizabeth DeRubeis
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Due Date Extension Request - Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000304
Date: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 4:41:54 PM

Hello Jerry,
 
Pangea Environmental respectfully requests an extension from March 5 to May 5, 2014 for
 submission of the Additional Site Assessment Report for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000304 (7240
 Dublin Boulevard, Dublin). Pangea collected soil samples from borings SB-3 and SB-4 and soil and
  groundwater samples from boring SB-5 on February 23, 2015. Due to unmarked utilities in the
 street and median, we were unable to drill soil borings SB-6 and SB-7. Pangea plans to move
 proposed soil borings SB-6 and SB-7 approximately 10 ft closer to the site to avoid subsurface
 utilities. Please let me know if you have any questions, or need any additional information.
 
Regards,
 
Elizabeth Avery
Staff Geologist
Pangea Environmental Services
1710 Franklin St., Suite 200
Oakland, CA 94612
(510)836-3700 Office
(510)965-5489 Cell
(510)836-3709 Fax
ederubeis@pangeaenv.com
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